
From: Anne Wells
To: Andy Newkirk; Jay Ritterbeck
Subject: FW: Goleta - Zoning Memo
Date: Thursday, March 07, 2019 10:51:38 AM
Attachments: Zoning Memo -City of Goleta 3-7-19.pdf

Letter attached

-----Original Message----- 
From: Robert Atkinson [Robert_Atkinson@sywest.com]
Received: Thursday, 07 Mar 2019, 10:43AM
To: Anne Wells [awells@cityofgoleta.org]
CC: Tracy LaTray [Tracy_LaTray@SyWest.com]
Subject: Goleta - Zoning Memo

Good morning Anne,
 

Per my voice mail message, attached is our letter related to the proposed
Zoning Code update. Unfortunately none of the written comments we provided
in our 2016 letter appear to have been addressed and we would like to discuss
that with Planning.
 

Also, the Zoning Code update is more restrictive than the current proposed
ALUCP safety map changes and it is important than these documents are
coordinated in order to avoid unnecessary restrictions on development and
land use in the Zoning Code Update.
 

We are planning a trip to Goleta in the near future to attend one of the
upcoming PC Workshops, however we would like to first schedule a time to
chat with you next week, can you let us know what days/times work best for a
call together?
 

Thanks.
 

Robert Atkinson
SVP – SyWest Development
W # 415-448-8397
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